
From: Ana Kennedy [mailto:ana.s.kennedy@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 2:06 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Amended: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed overlay removal at 2425 NW St. Helens road and 2525 WI/NW St 
Helens road, as outlined in the Map Refinement Project.  
 
I am a lifelong resident of NW 33rd Avenue, and this buffer is integral to our neighborhood. The 
environmental buffer separates the residential Willamette Heights neighborhood and the industrial 
district; it filters noise and air pollution, and is also a habitat for vegetation and wildlife. Respectfully, I 
ask that you review the proposed zoning and mapping changes to this area, and to retain the current 
buffer designation.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ana Kennedy  
2136 NW 33rd Ave 
Portland, OR 97210 
 


